
BAY HIGH SCHOOL RECEIVED A ST.
JOE COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

GRANT FOR $309,208 TO PURCHASE
2 MEDICAL MANNEQUINS AND AN
ANATOMAGE 3D DISSECTION TABLE
WHICH OFFER STUDENTS IN THE

ALLIED HEALTH CAREER PATHWAY
CUTTING EDGE MEDICAL

EQUIPMENT TO BE HOUSED IN THE
NEW BAY HIGH STEM BUILDING!   

March  Upcoming Events
1.) Perkins Grant requests by program

completed and returned by March 30th

2.) Advisory Council Meetings will be

scheduled for all CTE Programs.  

3. Remember to use NEPRIS and document it

in your lesson plans.

 

INDUSTRY CERTIFICATIONS

CAPE FUNDS  SUPPORT  CTE PROGRAMS

- FINAL   NUMBERS  FOR 2019-20 

We had Hurricane Michael and then the

next year we experienced the COVID

Pandemic with no face to face instruction

after spring break.  The pandemic struck at

the height of the CTE Testing season. 

 FLDOE did extend testing into the fall of

2020 and we had teachers testing down to

the last possible day to provide our students

with the opportunity to earn industry

certifications in their career pathways.  Our

teachers and students showed amazing

perseverence and it is with great pride that I

share their final state approved numbers

with you!. 

Just in from the state:

1,526 certifications to include 7 Dual

Enrolled certifications (4 through Haney

Technical Center and 3 with Embry-Riddle)

CTE CAPE Funds earned: $527,340.00

WAY TO GO CTE TEAM AND CTE 

 STUDENTS!!

CTE NEWS  
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Reminders for Testing!
1.) Please remember that students
can only test 3 times for a particular
IC exam and attempts MUST be 21
days apart.
2.) All proctors should be authorized
ahead of time and all CTE teachers
and proctors MUST have been
trained by their school testing
coordinator, CTE Supervisor or CTE
Coordinator before testing can occur. 
4.) The teacher and proctor MUST
have the FORM FCAPEA-04 required
by FLDOE on file before any testing
can occur.
5.)  All students MUST have a picture
ID with a demographic and signature.
6.) Please make sure all testing
stations have testing blockers in place
and the testing script is read and all
of the paperwork is completed and
turned into the testing coordinator at
your school within 48 hours of the
testing event.
Please call myself or Chandra Tyson if
you have any questions.

Sep 27, 2019 — The data shows that CTE participation, especially focusing one's studies by taking two or
more CTE classes within the same career cluster, is positively correlated with both future employment

and future earnings.~Department of Education

#BayCTEWorks

CTE TESTING is in
FULL SWING

 

“It always seems impossible
until it is done.”– Nelson

Mandela



 

 

CTE and Black History Month Celebration at Rutherford February 25th.
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#BayCTEWorks


